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Dear Parents, 
 
What’s on this week and next: 
 

Monday 30th April Y1-3 Multisports  with Premier Sport 3.05-4.15pm 

Tuesday 1st May R/KS1 Mindful Colouring Club with Mrs Walton 

Wednesday 2nd May Open day for prospective new starters 9-4 
Swimming lesson 
Open The Book  

Thursday 3rd May Mrs Pendry leading a Water Workshop for Y3/4 pm and then whole 
school Collective Worship 

Friday 4th May Golden Mile Club at lunch 
Y5/6 PE lesson with York Schools Sports Partnership 
KS2 Tchoukball Club with Premier Sport 3.15-4.15pm 
KS1 club with York Schools Sports Partnership until 4.15pm 
Friends of Naburn meeting 3.15-4.15pm 

Sunday 6th May   Hedgehog Awareness event in Village Hall 1-4pm.  

 

Monday 7th May Bank Holiday. School closed 

Tuesday 8th May School closed for training day 

Wednesday 9th May Swimming lesson 

Friday 11th May Golden Mile Club at lunch 
Y5/6 PE lesson with York Schools Sports Partnership 
KS2 Tchoukball Club with Premier Sport 3.15-4.15pm 
KS1 club with York Schools Sports Partnership until 4.15pm 

Sunday 13th May School Spring Tidy Up. All welcome 

Celebrations 
Certificates were awarded as follows: 

 Jon Jon, in Reception, for amazing counting in twos. He really surprised Mrs Wood! 
Fabulous! 

 Bertie in Y1, for brilliant ‘Crazy Creatures’ writing and much enthusiasm 

 Zachary and Jonah, in Y2, for great problem solving in maths 

 Gemma, in Y4, for super design work related to the new Y3/4 topic on sports 

 Sam, in Y5, for fantastic imaginative writing and for super ideas which she was able to 

share with the class, to inspire their writing further. 

Reuben proudly showed us his karate green belt and shared his certificate with us too. Well 
done, Reuben. 8 bronze and 4 silver certificates were awarded for Mathletics. Keep up the 
good work everyone. 
Parent Needed 
On Fridays we are walking the children across to the field to take part in the Golden Mile. It 
would be helpful this week if a parent could join us for this, as our Midday Supervisors are out 
on a training course. It just involves walking to the field, but you are welcome to take part in 
the running too! Please let the office know if you are free. 
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Musical success 
Phoebe took part in the Pontefract Music Festival last week and won each competition she 
entered. She now has three more trophies to add to her ever growing collection. Super!  
 
Sporting Success 
A number of our children were winners at the weekend, as the football and rugby seasons 
came to an end. (I have heard so far about Florence, Barney, Reuben, Eli and Felix…but there 
may be more!) 
Well done to all the children who won and we look forward to seeing your medals and 
trophies on Friday. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Church weekend Reminder 
Over the weekend of 2nd and 3rd of June, St Matthew’s Church is hosting a ‘To B or Not to B’ 
themed event, where there will be exhibitions, activities and stalls all beginning with the letter 
B. Lynn Anderson is running a jewellery stall, and is asking for donations of any jewellery 
beginning with the letter B, such as bangles, bracelets, beads etc. Please bring donations in to 
the school office or give them to Lynn or Kevin.  
 
Friends of Naburn  
Thankyou to everyone who helped to make the Y3/4 bun sale a huge success. There were 
some delicious cakes and many hungry customers! Thanks to those parents who set up the 
stall and served too. The total amount raised will be announced soon. 
There is a Friends of Naburn meeting on Friday at 3.15pm until 4.15pm to finalise 
arrangements for the School Tidy Up on Sunday 13th May and the Family Fun Day on 
Saturday 30th June. 
 
Dates for your diaries 
At the recent AGM of the Village Hall Committee, we finalised the date for the  
Naburn Summer Gala. It will be on Saturday 7th July from 1.30pm until 4pm. We have been 
asked to open the event with a musical performance and our oldest children will be doing 
their usual stalls, so please keep the date free if possible. 
 
Hedgehog Awareness Event 
On Saturday, there is an afternoon of activities at the Village Hall to raise awareness of this 
friendly little creature. School Council have been busy organising a competition and they 
would like children to design a hedgehog feeding station prior to the event. Entries to be 
handed in to the school office by Friday, please. The designs can be as imaginative as 
you like and can be drawn on whatever size paper your child chooses…or could be designed 
using IT. Designs must be the children’s own work as the winning entry will win a real feeding 
station. The prize will be awarded at the event at 3.30pm.  
 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Christison 
Headteacher 


